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Dear Families, 
 
What a week! 
 
We’ve had a week packed with events, fun and celebrations this week. Starting on Monday with our year 
6 transition days, it was lovely to be able to welcome our new year 7 cohort to the academy. The 
students come from 14 different primary schools and enjoyed a programme of taster lessons, tours of the 
site and getting to know the way that high school works. On Tuesday evening, we welcomed students and 
families for an introductory talk where they got to meet their year leader and find out who their form 
tutor is, along with an opportunity to purchase uniform from Harrisons School Wear.  
 
We loved having them and they were an absolute delight. We’re excited about welcoming them as Flegg 
students in September. 
 

    
 

Miami OAT Stem trip  
Two Year 10 Flegg students have spent the week in Miami, Florida this week! Grace and Huxley joined 
other Ormiston students to take part in the OAT Science trip to the USA. We hope they have had an 
amazing time and can’t wait to see the photos. 
 

Prom 
The year 11 prom is always one of the highlights of the year and this year was no exception. The marquee 
at Sproston Mannor was the venue and decorated in advance by the year 11 team. Students arrived in 
style with a wide selection of vehicles dropping them off. This year we enjoyed sports cars and 
limousines, a beach buggy, camper vans, a large delivery lorry and a stock car!  
 
The students looked incredible and sat down to a two course meal (with lots of additional sweets from 
the pick n mix stall!) there were games and competitions and lots of dancing.  
 
We hope they have a wonderful summer and look forward to seeing them on GCSE results day in August. 
 

Have your say! 
Parent voice is important to us. Our parent Forum is on Wednesday 10th July 4.30pm-5.30pm.  This is an 
opportunity to shape the future of Flegg. If you’d like to join us, please let Mrs Spooner know on 
principalsoffice@fleggoa.co.uk  
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 5th July 2024 
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Election Day 
 
 

 
 

 
OAT East Performing Arts Showcase 
 
On Friday 28th July a group of year 7 and 8 students took part in the OAT East Performing Arts Showcase 
at Ormiston Victory Academy.  They all danced, sang and played brilliantly and they were a credit to the 
school.  Mrs Hipperson and Mrs Sexton would like to thank the students involved for doing such a 
professional job (Matilda Utting, Amelia Ludkin, Gracie Bowler Turner, Alisha Brown, Pearl Anderson, 
Oliwia Senk, Lorelei Southworth, Lily Fry, Rose Elia Childs, Florence Achenbach).  
 

    
 

Futures Day 
 
Year 10 have enjoyed two days of high quality Careers education and guidance this week. On Wednesday, 
every student in the year group took part in a ‘real’ job interview as 18 members of the local business 
community gave up their time to come into school. Each student received feedback on their performance 
and tailored support and advice. This was reinforced on Thursday with a whole year group trip to East 
Coast College to start considering post 16 options.  
 
They represented the school positively and we were very proud of them. They are now on the verge of 
their ‘senior year’ and a very important part of their education. 

To coincide with the general election yesterday, 
Flegg held a parallel election where all students 
were able to vote for their preferred local 
candidates. In advance of this, form time 
activities have focused on the election and 
democracy, and we had some really interesting 
questions asked by students about all aspects 
of the process of electing a government.  
On the day, Mrs Cropley and a group pf student 
helpers set up a polling station in the old hall 
complete with polling booths, voting slips and a 
ballot box to provide an authentic experience. 
The votes have been counted and revealed to 
students in form time this morning. Students 
votes reflected the same result as the real 
election results for this area. 
 
 



  
 

History Trip Report – Mr Williams 
 
It has been absolutely fantastic to see so many entries to this year’s history photo competition. I have 

particularly enjoyed hearing about students who took the opportunity to visit different historical sites, 

both local and further away, and the stories behind the different photos taken. Mr Sandall and I both 

learnt something new! Many congratulations go to all students who entered. We really do have some 

talented historians and photographers at Flegg!  

Last week, students from across Year 7,8 and 9 voted in form time to decide on the winner. There was 

much discussion, and the contest was incredibly tight, but Flegg did manage to decide. Congratulations to 

Noah for this incredible picture of a Spitfire which was voted the winner! 

   

        

         

 



Enrichment Week  
 
We are looking forward to Enrichment week next week where there are lots of activities taking place. 
Please find the schedule below.  If you have any questions, contact Mr Guy at dguy@fleggoa.co.uk.  
Students on the Pleasurewood Hills are asked to come in non-uniform whilst following the normal non-
uniform guidelines: Flegg High Ormiston Academy - Uniform (fleggormistonacademy.co.uk)  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cricket report – Mrs Utting 
On Wednesday this week Flegg High students supported Martham Cricket club and NCB at another 
Primary school cluster event. Once again, the rain held off to enable the day to go ahead. Pupils from the 
local primary schools were developing their cricket skills with the support of the Flegg pupils and the day 
ended with 2 very competitive matches.  
 
The sports leaders continue to represent Flegg brilliantly and we would like to thank Martham Cricket 
club and NCB for inviting us to the day.  
 

  
 
 
 

Sporting Round Up 
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Good luck to Austin who is competing  
in the British mini-bike championships. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

      

   

Attendance Corner  
 

Last week's 100% attendance winners are: 
 
Robyn Mathieson 7ADA 
Amelia McIntosh 8TH 
Jake Haylett 9LWO 
Jack Moore 10ARI 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Prom 

 

 



Dates for your diary 
Monday 8th – Friday 12th July: Enrichment Week 
Wednesday 10th July: Parent Forum 4.30pm-5.30pm (contact principalsoffice@fleggoa.co.uk to book) 
Friday 19th July: Sports Day 
Monday 22nd July – Tuesday 3rd September: Summer Holidays 
 
 

Attachments 

National Online Safety  

Community Events 
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To find out more go follow National Online Safety on Facebook www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety  

Online Safety advice for parents and carers 

http://www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety


     

         

           

  

        

                 

Community Events 


